
Author name: N. Tanner 

Date of submission: Thursday, July 30, 2015 

Submission: I resent the bullying tactics of the State Liberal Party in forcing Council changes where they are not needed and not 
sought. I support Randwick Council being left in its present form.  
 
I submit that the State Liberal Party is out of step with the community on this issue and should, therefore, cancel its proposed 
intrusive policy on the Councils amalgamations policy. 
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